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Country Park Pavement Rehabilitation 

July 2025 

ROADWAY PROJECT 

The project consists of the pulverization of existing asphalt roadway along Country Park 

Drive, Robbie Lane, Pine Cove Road, and Woodland Hills Road. The existing deteriorated 

asphalt will be pulverized in place, re-graded, and new asphalt will be installed. Existing 

drainage issues will be addressed during the project. The repair of guard rails and posts 

along the roadway is needed. The adjustments of utilities to bring up to new road grade 

will be necessary. 

This project will be designed in-house, and the 30% plans and specifications are in design. 

City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Thomas Burchfield 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

